WEOG Statement 1 for the 17th Session of the UNIDO General Conference
Item 6: Appointment of the Director General

(to be delivered on 27 November)

Madam President,

| have the honour to speak on behalf of WEOG. We would like to take this opportunity to
extend to Director General, LI Yong, our warm congratulations on his appointment for a
second term as Director General of the United Nations Industrial Development Organization
that has just been approved by acclamation at this Session of the General Conference.

WEOG would like to convey to the Director General our appreciation for his dedicated and
tireless work during his first term and we would like to assure him of our full and continued
cooperation during his second mandate in the collective efforts towards UNIDO’s mission of
inclusive and sustainable industrial development..



